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REQUEST FOR TENDERS #22-06 

Golden Age Apts Emergency Generator Upgrade 
 

Addendum No. 1 
Tuesday, May 31, 2022 

 
NOTICE TO ALL POTENTIAL RESPONDENTS 
The Request for Tenders (RFT) is modified as set forth in this Addendum. The original 
RFT Documents and any previously issued addenda remain in full force and effect, except 
as modified by this Addendum, which is hereby made part of the RFT. Respondent shall 
take this Addendum into consideration when preparing and submitting its Response. 
 
Question 1 
Is there a preferred fire alarm company for the building? 
 
 

Answer 1 
Yes – NDHC currently has an existing contract with Everguard Fire and Safety. 

 
 
Question 2 
Do we have to supply a temporary generator during the length of the project? 
 
 

Answer 1 
No, a temporary generator is not required for the duration of the project but the existing 
emergency loads must remain energized for the duration of the project. 

 
 
 
End of Addendum No. 1 


